
Officer Report 
 
11 November 2024 
 
The tree that is the subject of this application has died as a result of sooty bark disease and 
needs to be felled to ground level for safety reasons. 
 
The surrounding area is densely populated with existing trees therefore replacement planting is 
not required . 
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